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July-August ‘24 
Newsletter

gvbamo.com    

573-646-3454

Here are upcoming events in your association.
July
Pray for Vacation Bible Schools at Association Churches!
4 Independence Day, Mission Center Office Closed
6 Trustees Meeting, 9am
9         Executive Board Meeting at New Salem 7pm
14-18 Youth Camp at your camp!  Pray for Souls to be saved!
August
Month of Calling Out the Called Emphasis!
1 Nominating Committee Meeting, Camp, 6pm
2 Pastor’s Lunch, River’s Bend in Belle, 11:30am
6 Election Day
9 GVBA @ State Fair Ministry
15 Annual Church Profile (ACP) Due
18 Prayer Rally at Pilot Knob, 3pm
20 Pastors Roundtable, FBC Linn, 6:30pm
24 Volunteer Day at Camp, 9am to Noon
27 Associational Council Meeting, Camp, 6pm

You can find dates and resources at

gvbamo.com scan me!

Trent & Dana are here 
to serve your church



Calling out the Called in GVBA
Has God laid a burden on your heart for some 

ministry?  Have you felt that God is giving you a
passion to serve in some way?  Have you been

praying for God to send workers into the harvest?
Say yes!  We have some next steps for you!

Currently searching for Pastors
FBC Linn
First Baptist of Chamois
Please pray and send
 resumes to Trent Young

Will you pray about

 giving or helping?
needed: An electrician to install lighting
needed: New mattresses ($168 each)
needed: Swing set
needed: A Back-Hoe 
needed: Lawn vacuum

Have you gotten to know 

Caleb Beall?
He is serving with us
in June & July as our 
summer missionary!

Please pray for 
Caleb!

Caleb is a student at 
Daytona State in Florida 

studying Sound 
Engineering. He has been a 
very big help at camp and at

our churches.



listen to Trent’s podcast!  

Find it at enduringchurches.com
 or wherever you listen to podcasts

over 250 episodes available now!

For help on many topics,

Children’s Camp 24

I am a promise!

HLGU Mission Trip!

Plan now to join
us for our 30th
year next June!

Serving Jesus
& having fun!

Terrific group learning about Jesus!

Psalm 139:14
I am fearfully and 

wonderfully made!



Camp at the Camp!
RV spots with full hookups

Water, sewer & 30/50 amp electric

$25/night

Amenities include a pavilion with charcoal grill, horse shoe area, 
basketball court and sand volleyball.  

Reservations required ( )https://gvbamo.com/rv-reservations
Campers must abide by our rules as a Christian Camp.

Free for Campers on Mission members

suggested 
donation

Schedule your date to use the 
Block Party Trailer by calling us

at 573-646-3454

Thank God for our country!

Happy Happy Happy 

4th

Worst excuse for not going to church
“My family is coming over” or

“My friends are coming to visit”

Please pray for your missionaries

Otey & Cheryl Enoch
They serve as missionaries in Toronto, Canada.
Pray for open doors and open hearts. Pray for 
favor with the border officers as they travel
back to Canada July 6. They are ready to get
back to work after their furlough in Missouri.

Did you know?!
Did you know that giving to the Missouri Missions Offering 
helps us locally?  Yep - 10% of what each of our churches 
give, comes right back to our association.  We have used 
that money to help start our BSU at STATE TECH.  This 
year that money helped us provide for Caleb Beall our 
summer missionary!  So please don’t forget the MMO.  

It makes a difference right here!



Will God open a door?
Will you join me in praying for an open door of some kind in towns 
like Westphalia, Freeburg, Rich Fountain, Argyle, and Morrison.
These communities are in our association area but have no Baptist 
church.  People in these areas need to hear the good news about 
salvation through Jesus.  Pray for an open door!

Are you praying for our BSU groups?
One of the best ways to reach the world.

Start planning and 
praying now for our 

state wide emphasis of 
calling out the called!

Pastors, there are lots of 
resources available to help 
you with sermon ideas as 
well as videos of people 
sharing their story of calling. 
If you need another resource, 
please contact us at the 
GVBA office and we will do 
our best to help!
God, we know you are calling 
out people to serve you in our 
churches and in our area.  
Please give us your eyes to 
see and your heart to 
encourage!

Plan to have a church group event
at YOUR camp this summer!

Call 573-646-3454 to schedule!



Are you praying for our 

GVBA Churches?  

A special thank you
to the mission team 
from Warsaw, MO!

They worked so hard
around our camp to get
it ready for Children’s 

Camp.  They also helped
with the VBS at First 

Baptist in Bland.

https:/ /www.guidestone.org/mission-dignity/

Providing dignity and financial support to our 
elderly ministers and their widows.

If you are one of our elderly pastors - you shouldn’t have to
scrape by to get your meds or to buy groceries.

Caring for our pastors!

Thanks so much!
We are thankful for Rob and Melissa Musick 
along with our Trustees and other volunteers for 
working so hard around our camp to make it an 
awesome place for folks to encounter Jesus and 
have a peaceful time with HIM! Come visit your 
Camp and see the changes that are taking place.

Healthy Churches are on MISSION
Pray for Pastor Kevin and Fontaine
& Trent and Dana as they
travel to Poland in August
to serve and teach at 
Warsaw Bible Church. 
Our Association sends monthly support
to Pastor Michal and his wife Oxana as
they serve Ukrainian refugees. 
Pray about helping with the cost of this vision trip.

Pray for Poland and Ukraine
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